
[Blanc-Sablon, August 29, 2024] — As the 2024-2025 school year begins, the Centre de services scolaire du Littoral is
pleased to welcome its students, parents, teachers and staff members to a new year of educational success. The start
of a new school year is always an important time to begin anew, set new goals and build new memories.

Back to school with a focus on collaboration and innovation 
This year, our school service centre will focus on collaboration and pedagogical innovation. We will encourage
teamwork and the use of new technologies to make learning more interactive and stimulating. This approach aims to
ensure the success of all our students and prepare them for the challenges of the future. 

The key role of teachers and staff
We would like to express our deep gratitude to our teachers and staff, whose dedication and commitment to our
students' education are exemplary. Their ability to adapt to the educational reality of our territory and to innovate in
their working methods is key to our collective success.

A partnership with parents and the community
We recognize the crucial importance of collaboration with parents and the community in the success of our students.
As such, we will continue to promote open and constructive dialogue with families, implementing enhanced
communication tools to strengthen this essential partnership.

A promising future for our students
To our students, you are at the heart of everything we do. We wish you a year rich in learning, discovery and
achievement. Every school year is an opportunity to grow, develop your skills and prepare for a promising future. Take
advantage of this opportunity to explore your passions, take on challenges and grow. We can't wait to see what you will
accomplish this year.

We wish everyone an excellent start to the new school year, full of success and exciting discoveries!

About the Centre de services scolaire du Littoral
The Centre de services scolaire du Littoral serves nearly 370 students on the Lower North Shore and Anticosti Island. It
is committed to providing a quality education focused on the overall development of each student.
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